
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 5 – Monday 8 May 2023 

Dear families,  

This week sees the start of the Key Stage Two SATS week, these are national 

tests that each Year 6 child takes. In school the children have been working 

hard in preparation, we are proud of each and everyone of them and wish them 

every success this week. Breakfast will be available each day for Year 6 children 

in the school hall on Junior Site.   

Our Coronation Celebration event last week was truly sensational! It was a 

true privilege to see all our school family enjoying themselves together and 

commemorating a historical event. A huge and sincere thank you to all who 

supported, a special mention to Mrs Mammatt, Miss Greaves and Mrs Coverley. 

I am already looking forward to our next community event. 

Please can I take this opportunity to emphasise the importance of each child 

arriving in school on time each day. When a child is late for school they miss 

key learning time. If you would require additional support then please do not 

hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher of a member of our pastoral team 

in school. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

9-12 May 

Key Stage Two SATS week 

(breakfast available for Year 6 

from 8.30am each day) 

 

Week beginning 15 May  

Year 2 SATS week  

 

Thursday 18 May  

Rounders Competition - tbc 

 

Friday 26 May 

End of Term 5 

 

Monday 5 June 

First day of Term 6 

 

Week beginning 26 June 

WGSA Transition Week (Y6) 

 

4 July to 6 July 

Walton Transition Week (Y6) 

 

Tuesday 4 July 

Priory/Kings/KGGS Transition Day 

(Y6) 

 

4 July and 5 July 

WGPA Transition Days 

 

Friday 21 July 

Last day of Term 6 

 

 

SEND Drop in: 

Tuesday 2.30pm (sites will 

alternate each week- this week 

will be on infant site) 

 

Café Drop in: 

Tuesday (alternate weeks 

throughout the term) 9-9.30am- 

with Mrs Mammatt (attendance 

and family liaison officer) and 

members of our pastoral team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ voices: 

‘Coronation celebration event was fantastic. thank you to all 

the staff for making it happen to see everyone having fun and

 an amazing day 👏’  

‘My child had a great time, he especially enjoyed throwing 

sponges at his teachers! Lovely to see him with such a big 

smile on his face! Thanks to all involved in organising it.😃’ 

 


